April, 2010

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
Dear Sir/ Madam,
INVITATION to the 2nd KOREA TRADE DELEGATION 2010
We, the Korea Business Centre (KOTRA) Nairobi, the commercial section of the Embassy of the Republic of Korea are pleased to inform you that a trade delegation of 7 companies from Sungnam in South Korea will visit Nairobi for business talks as follows;
( Date: 25th May, 2010(Tuesday)
( Venue: Panari Hotel, 1st Floor (Palm Court)

( Time: 9.00am - 5.00 pm

The purpose of this letter is to cordially invite you to meet with the company representatives when they visit Nairobi for the above-mentioned.  A list of the visiting companies, websites, and product details is attached herewith for your perusal.
The business meetings will enable you to meet face to face with the representatives of the companies and thus initiate a more conclusive business transaction.
We kindly request you to book your meeting appointment by completing the form attached.

Yours faithfully,

Na, Chang Yup
Managing Director,
Korea Business Centre Nairobi
